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Procurement Management Division

Addendum # 3 Radios and Communication Equipment
269-2016-019

To: All Prospective Service Providers

Date: January 15, 2016

Subject: Addendum # 3 - Radios and Communication Equipment, 269-2016-019

Please note the specification changes/modifications below for the RFP.

Item # Page # Section # Specification(s) Change(s) Modification(s)

1 10 1.6.13 Subcontracting

Service Provider Question: 
Are Service Providers allowed to distribute their 
products through a local dealer or service provider?

Answer: 
Yes, Service Providers may use a local distributor 
or service provider to sell to the City of Charlotte.
However, the Service Provider submitting the 
proposal must be the Service Provider that will be 
receiving payments.

In order to constitute a complete response you must acknowledge receipt of this addendum with the Addenda 
Receipt Confirmation Form in Section 6 of the RFP in your Proposal.

Any Service Provider not acknowledging receipt of an issued addendum may not be considered.

In the event additional changes or clarifications to this RFP are warranted, all Service Providers are responsible
for monitoring www.ips.state.nc.us for additional addenda.

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Charlotte and look forward to receiving a Proposal 
from your company.

Sincerely,

David Tate
Procurement Officer

cc: RFP Team 
RFP File


